
 
 

 

DATE: August 21, 2018 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Request for Proposals # 33421, Lake Apopka Habitat Restorationation 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown 
with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1.   Please confirm that the District is seeking three client references to be provided on the 

“Qualifications – Client Reference” form on page 21 of the RFP and that separate letters 
of reference are not required. 

A1: The District is seeking THREE references to be submitted on the form on page 21.  The 
respondent only needs to provide actual reference letters from two of the three references 
listed on page 21.    

 
Q2: Please confirm that given this is an electronic submittal (provided on a CD or thumb 

drive) the signed forms with corporate seals will be part of the final pdf.   
A2: Yes, the signed forms with corporate seals should be submitted as part of the pdf file. 
 
 
NOTE:  The RFP Opening remains 2:00 p.m., Monday, August 27, 2018 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the PROPOSAL FORM provided in the bid package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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